
At Brinsworth Whitehill Primary School we aim to create a supportive learning environment where  
everyone is encouraged to grow, develop and achieve their full potential 

                                                                                                                                          
                                                                                                                                           
 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
  

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Closure Day 
 
On Thursday 8

th
 June school will be 

closed to children due to school being 
used as a polling station for the 
Parliamentary General Election. This is 
following the Local Authority guidance 
for schools relating to the current 
‘critical’ threat level. 
 
Regards 
Mrs A Lee 
Headteacher 

Brinsworth Whitehill Primary 
Part of Wickersley Partnership Trust 
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